Interim Use Questionnaire

Council Item 10-1027 is a Resolution Directing the City Administrator to develop and interim plan for the
use of the Library Lot to support community activities. The City Administrator is required to forward
recommendations to Council by September 30, 2019 with an interim update before then (target the
8/19 Council meeting). With those requirements pending, the City Administrator would like the Center
of the City Task Force’s input.

There are three general paths the City Administrator is currently exploring, which are described below.
Please indicate your level of support for each option and provide any comments you have.

1. Option 1: No change to current status: The lot still has as its primary purpose of generating
parking revenues and works with entities that seek to use the space on a case-by-case basis.
With this option, the net revenues (if any) could possibly be placed in a separate account to fund
the temporary/semi-permanent improvements in Options 2 and 3 below.

Strongly oppose Somewhat oppose  Neutral Somewhat favor Strongly favor
Comments:

2. Option 2: Install some temporary/movable “street furniture” that allows for passive use and
events as the primary purpose, but still enables the space to be used for special event
parking. This changes the focus from a parking lot to a public space, but still provides for some
flexibility. As in Option 1, whether or not to allocate net revenues (if any) into a dedicated
account could be considered.

Strongly oppose Somewhat oppose  Neutral Somewhat favor Strongly favor
Comments:

3. Option 3: Perform some fixed improvements that preclude the space from being used for
parking and manage solely as a passive use space with special event programming.

Strongly oppose Somewhat oppose  Neutral Somewhat favor Strongly favor

Comments:




Other thoughts and ideas:




